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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation M t ## !

Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief M 2 ,'
Licensing Branch No. 2 N #~ /
Division of Licensing h h, /

,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission N 'n l/
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket No. 50-328
Tennesse , Valley Authority )

My letter to you dated October 3, 1980, submitted our test report for
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 1 on verification of the adequacy of
calculations for the ao auxiliary power system. In that letter, we stated
that TVA did not believe testing of this nature for Sequoyah unit 2 would
provide any additional benefit. We discussed this issue with J. Knox of
your staff cn April 2, 1981. During that discussion, it was agreed that
the subject testing would not provide any additional benefit. Therefore,
we do not intend to conduct the subject testing at Sequoyah unit 2.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at

FTS 857-2561.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

. M
. M. Mills, Manager

Nuclear Regulation and Safety
Sworn to nd subscribed b fore me
thi iday of 1981
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